
From: Murillo, Jaime 
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 1:34 PM 
To: Lippman, Tiffany 
Subject: Comment on Newport Crossings Project 
Attachments: 20181204_OLEN_Letter.pdf 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Hi Tiffany, 
Please distribute the attached letter received on the Newport Crossing study session item. 
Thanks, 
Jaime 

JAIME MURILLO, AICP 
Community Development Department 

Senior Planner 
jmurillo@newportbeachca.gov 
949-644-3209

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
100 Civic Center Drive, First Floor Bay C, Newport Beach, California 92660 | newportbeachca.gov 

Planning Commission - December  6, 2018 
Item No. 2a Additional Materials Received 

Newport Crossings Mixed Use Project (PA2017-107)
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